
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dryburgh Athletic Community Club: Return to Match Play 

Dryburgh and SFA Guidance 

Parent / Guardian guidance for spectating at training and games 

 For up-to-date guidance please refer to the SFA Return to Football Hub: 

https://www.scottishfa.co.uk/football-development/return-to-football-hub/ 

Guidance for all: 

• ONLY ONE parent / guardian is permitted to spectate the activity:  

o Team COVID officer will be in attendance at training and game day to ensure protocols are 

being followed 

o COVID officer to take names and numbers of parents / guardians in attendance, a register of 

those attending MUST be kept and sent to COVID co-ordinators: 

❖ Girls / Women’s: Sam Middleton 

❖ Boys: Stewart Campbell 
o Wherever possible please give names / numbers ahead of training and game 

o Parents / Guardians attending the sessions or games MUST complete COVID-19 e-learning 

course: COVID-19 eLearning Module | Return to Football | Scottish FA 

o Please ensure you are a minimum of 2 metres from the playing / training area (field of play bubble), 

coaches will have areas clearly marked. You must not enter the field of play bubble at any point. 

o 2m Social Distancing Guideline must be adhered to when spectating  

o Please encourage all players to wear club snoods 

 

We thank you for your patience and cooperation during these unprecedented times and we are looking 

forward to welcoming you back at training and games supporting the players. We also look forward to 

seeing our players back out on the pitch playing in games at the weekend. PLAY - LEARN - ENJOY 

Kind regards, 

The Committee – Dryburgh Athletic Community Club SCIO 

 

https://www.scottishfa.co.uk/football-development/return-to-football-hub/
https://www.scottishfa.co.uk/football-development/return-to-football-hub/covid-19-elearning/

